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Product Alert for System Sensor                                        May 9th, 2024   

Low Frequency Alarm Sounders 
 

 

Type of Notification: Performance/Safety Related Concern 

 

FM Approvals has been made aware of a quality issue in certain Low Frequency Fire Alarm 

Sounders that could result in low volume sound or no sound. 

 

Company Identity:  System Sensor 

Address:  3825 Ohio Avenue 

 St. Charles, IL 60174 

 USA 

 

Contact Information:  LFSounder.recall@systemsensor.com 

 

Product Identity:  HWL-LF, HWL-LF-BP10, HRL-LF, HRL-LF-BP10, HGWL-LF-BP10, 

P2WL-LF.  

 

Description:   Low Frequency Sounders 

 

FM Approval Status: All models bearing the FM certification mark. 

 

Hazard Involved:  System Sensor has determined that due to an electronic component quality 

problem, the potential exists for low volume sound output or no sound output on the models 

listed above with date codes 3034 and 3035 (corresponding to shipment dates of March 20, 2023 

to April 3, 2023).  For the P2WL-LF, this issue does not impact the products ability to flash but 

does impact the sound output. 

 

System Sensor has identified an issue that could affect the sound output on the Products with 

date codes 3034 and 3035.  Even if an issue was not identified at the time of commissioning, this 

notification is a safety issue and should be addressed promptly and the product replaced to avoid 

potential problems with system operations which may occur. 

 

System Sensor has registered the situation with the Consumer Product Safety Commission 

(CPSC)  

 
Honeywell Recalls System Sensor L-Series Low Frequency Fire Alarm Sounders and Strobes Due to Risk of Failure 

to Alert Consumers to a Fire | CPSC.gov 

 

 

mailto:LFSounder.recall@systemsensor.com
https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Honeywell-Recalls-System-Sensor-L-Series-Low-Frequency-Fire-Alarm-Sounders-and-Strobes-Due-to-Risk-of-Failure-to-Alert-Consumers-to-a-Fire
https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Honeywell-Recalls-System-Sensor-L-Series-Low-Frequency-Fire-Alarm-Sounders-and-Strobes-Due-to-Risk-of-Failure-to-Alert-Consumers-to-a-Fire
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If you suspect you are in possession of one of the affected System Sensor – Low Frequency 

Alarm Sounders, please follow the process indicated in the CPSC Recall Notice and attached 

Safety Bulletin No. SSR24.1SB.   

 

Antonio L. Pires 

FM Approvals, Quality Department 

Norwood, MA, USA 

+1 (1)781 255 4825 

Email:  antonio.pires@fmapprovals.com 
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